
Cemetery Trustees 
Draft Meeting Minutes 
January 8, 2019 
 
Meeting opened at 5:30 PM 
 
Present were chairman Susan Weeks, Charlotte Allen, and Guy Pike 
 
The minutes of 4 Dec 2018 were aprroved with one spelling correction. 
 
The gates for the Townhouse Cemetery have arrived and are in storage to be installed in the spring. An 
invoice for these from Steve Hunter in the amount of $2000 was approved for payment. 3-0 
  
Discussion for prioritizing projects for 2019 was lively. 
  
Sue has been and will continue to refine the application for burial and the burial permit. 
  
The information on the Town website will be reveiwed for completeness. 
  
The next meeting will be on 5 Feb. 2019 
  
Public input/attendance is always welcome. 
  
Meeting adjourned @ 5:57 PM 
  
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretery, Cemetery Trustees 
 


